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Re:  Grants towards the running costs of private swimming pools for year 2017. 

 

 
An application has been received for financial assistance towards the running costs of the 
private swimming pool listed below, for the year 2017.  The Pool Administrator has submitted 
accounts showing the operating costs.  The pool provides swimming facilities for schools, 
clubs, groups and the general public in its catchment area.   
 
Dublin City Council has supported this facility financially over the years to ensure that the 
swimming pool remains open for public use as the Council does not operate a swimming 
pool / leisure centre in this area. The grant is conditional on the swimming pool being 
available for public use. The grant being recommended is the same as the grant in 2016. 
The swimming pool would not be available to the public without the financial assistance of 
Dublin City Council.  
 
 
I recommend that approval be given to the grant as listed below. 
 
 
Applicant      Swimming Pool            Grant Recommended  
                                                                   For 2017    
 
Trinity Sports                Trinity Swimming Pool          €30,000                 
and Leisure Club,                                                 
Donaghmede,          
Dublin 5. 
 
 
Declan Wallace 
Assistant Chief Executive 

 
Report to the Chairperson and Members of the North Central Area Committee 

 


